
Notice of Meeting 
To Discuss the Common Boundary Between 

the Castro Valley and Eden Area General Plans 
 

Date and Time:   June 18, 2007 – 6:00 to 8:00 PM 
Location:   Eden United Church of Christ,  

Oliver Hall 
Address:   21455 Birch Street, Hayward  
    (unincorporated Cherryland) 
 
Reason for the Meeting: 
A request was made by citizens of the Eden and Castro Valley areas to 
have a meeting at a facility that can accommodate all interested parties.  
Concerns have been raised by citizens in recent months regarding the 
proposed shifting of General Plan Boundaries in the El Portal Ridge 
area. 
 
Purpose of Meeting: 

• To provide information about existing and proposed General Plan 
boundary lines 

• To take public input and answer questions related to General 
Plan boundary lines 

• The information gathered from this meeting will be presented to 
the Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors for use as 
part of their deliberations on this issue 

 
Some Issues Expected to be Discussed: 

• General Plan process and the history of the development of the 
Eden Area and Castro Valley General Plans 

• Relationship between general plan boundaries and other 
boundaries (e.g., there is no direct affect on school districts, postal 
codes, police services, or other service providers) 

 
Note: 
Additional information is provided on the Alameda County website at 
www.acgov.org/cda.  Information may also be reviewed at the Alameda 
County Planning Offices, 224 West Winton, Room 111, Hayward. 

http://www.acgov.org/cda

